
 
 
CIR/ 012 /18-19        Date: 14.08.2018 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Greetings to you! 
 
Please note that Fruit Day will be celebrated on August 17, 2018 which is a Friday.  This is an 

exciting way for your children to learn about healthy fruits. To promote healthy food habits 

Children are requested to bring yummy fruit salads as a snack on the same day. 

 

We look forward to your support and cooperation, 
 
Best regards, 
 
For Manipal School 
 

 
Principal 
Mrs.Anuradha Shivaram 
 
 


